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ANNOUNCEMENT BY THE TAOQISEACH

1 wish to announce that in view of the desire of myself and the British Prime Minister

to make progress on the peace initiative, it is our intention to hold a series of

meetings in December. The first of these, a working meeting, will be held in Dublin

on Friday.

1 December, 1993,


